
   Government of Tripura 
Women’s College 

Agartala 
 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all students those who have been 

admitted in 1st Semester (NEP) in Women’s College to be 

present on 24th July 2024 at 11.30 am in Matangini 

Pritilata Sabhagriha. 

 

Everyone should bring the filled in I-Card form and 

submit it to the Academic Section on that day. 

 

 

 
Principal In-charge, 

Women’s College, Agartala 


